
	

 

 
 

         March 5, 2021 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I affirm that I reviewed SUNY ESF’s 2021 STARS submission in full and that all 
inconsistencies and errors that I identified were successfully addressed prior to ESF’s formal 
STARS submittal to AASHE. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Lisa Mitten 

sustainability@newpaltz.edu 

845-257-3325 

 
 


